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Top DEP Clips 
 
Daily Item: Mining expert: Tire fire in mine not likely to spread below Trevorton 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/mining-expert-tire-fire-in-mine-not-likely-to-spread-below-
trevorton/article 99f36f68-a936-11eb-9ddd-e791b57e543d.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Westmoreland County Landfill will pay $25K penalty 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2021/04/29/pennsylvania-DEP-environmental-
protection-fines-Westmoreland-County-Landfill-rostraver-sanitation-waste/stories/202104290170 
 
Mentions 
 
Pennlive: Illegally dumped tires catch fire in Pa. coal mine 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2021/04/fire-in-tires-illegally-dumped-in-an-abandoned-mine-near-
trevorton-might-have-tapped-into-coal.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Advocates say PA needs to join Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/29/pa-regional-greenhouse-gas-initiative.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Editorial: Can we all agree to plug abandoned wells? 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/opinion/2021/04/30/can-we-all-agree-plug-abandoned-
wells/4859122001/ 
 
Air 
 
Erie Times: Fire inspector: Erie's outdoor fire rules changed to control smoke and enable fun 
https://www.goerie.com/story/opinion/columns/2021/04/29/fire-inspector-new-outdoor-fire-rules-
balance-erie-residents-needs/7389297002/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Pitt study: Fire at Clairton Coke Works resulted in breathing issues  
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2021/04/pitt-study-fire-at-clairton-coke-works-resulted-in-
breathing-issues/  
 
Post-Gazette: Deadly air pollutant ‘disproportionately and systematically’ harms Americans of color, 
study finds 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2021/04/29/air-pollution-people-of-color-exposed-
study/stories/202104290193 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Biden links his climate, trade goals in comment on making wind turbine blades in 
Pittsburgh 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2021/04/29/Joe-Biden-jobs-wind-propellers-
unions-climate-policy-Trump/stories/202104290128 
 
Conservation & Recreation 



 
Huntingdon Daily News: Trail committee revamps strategy  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/trail-committee-revamps-
strategy/article 6ac51172-abf1-5fba-8a8e-ce415faca5fc.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Ground-breaking event celebrates new bike trail 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20210430/NEWS01/210439989 
 
WJET-TV: More improvements coming to McClelland Park 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/more-improvements-coming-to-mcclelland-park/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Leechburg mayor raises nearly $1,900 for boat launch in Riverfront Park 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/leechburg-mayor-raises-1800-for-boat-launch-in-
riverfront-park/  
 
Tribune-Review: 250 million birds will pass through Western Pa. this spring — starting now 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/250-million-birds-will-pass-through-western-pa-this-spring-starting-
now/ 
 
Energy 
 
Post-Gazette: Biden links his climate, trade goals in comment on making wind turbine blades in 
Pittsburgh  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/politics-nation/2021/04/29/Joe-Biden-jobs-wind-propellers-
unions-climate-policy-Trump/stories/202104290128  
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Citizens Voice: DEP sends fuel company violation letter for tanker truck gas bill 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/dep-sends-fuel-company-violation-letter-for-tanker-truck-gas-
spill/article 09d9b35f-97af-5530-851c-cba34e5e3728.html 
 
Scranton Times: ClarksGreen sobers OK plan to replace I saw gas station 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/clarks-green-zoners-ok-plans-to-replace-eyesore-gas-
station/article a62fb7dd-2ab4-56af-9c5e-61c330e2358e.html 
 
Mining 
 
York Daily Record: Can we all agree to plug abandoned wells? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/opinion/2021/04/30/can-we-all-agree-plug-abandoned-wells/4859122001/ 
 
Citizens Voice: Dorrance Township quarry operator cited over big blast 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/dorrance-twp-quarry-operator-cited-over-big-
blast/article 4c0c9084-0a25-5487-aec2-53fad22e8deb.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Keeping the Kiski River clean: Volunteers sample abandoned mine drainage 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/keeping-the-kiski-river-clean-volunteers-sample-
abandoned-mine-drainage/ 



 
Herald-Standard: The UMWA-Manchin grand bargain 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/gcm/columns/the-umwa-manchin-grand-bargain/article 8c0b5c42-
a44c-11eb-9d36-3383863c5f33.html  
 
Tribune-Review: West Virginia man admits to stealing $2.5 million in mining equipment 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/west-virginia-man-admits-to-stealing-2-5-million-in-mining-
equipment/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Allegheny Front: U.S. Steel Drops Plan for Fracking at Steel Mill 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/us-steel-drops-plan-for-fracking-at-edgar-thomson-works/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: North Carolina once again rejects Mountain Valley Pipeline extension 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/29/mvp-denial-north-
carolina.html?cx testId=40&cx testVariant=cx 37&cx artPos=0#cxrecs s  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: CNX's chief excellence officer talks about the driller's big moves in ESG 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/29/cnx-resources-chief-excellence-officer.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Pennlive: How to make a trap to destroy spotted lanternflies 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/04/how-to-make-a-trap-to-destroy-spotted-lanternflies.html 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Mills to be 1st site of 6 hard-to-recycle collections  
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/pittsburgh-mills-to-be-first-site-of-6-hard-to-recycle-
collections-participants-must-register-in-advance/ 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Water authority to begin Backflow Prevention Program 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/water-authority-to-begin-backflow-prevention-
program/article f5c59600-f6d3-53ba-9c5c-deb68516dfa0.html 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: New report finds lead in majority of Allegheny County water systems, offers 
strategies to reduce exposure 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/new-report-finds-lead-in-majority-of-allegheny-county-
water-systems-offers-strategies-to-reduce-exposure/Content?oid=19373592 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: DTMA to apply for state grant funding for Keystone bridge 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/dtma-to-apply-for-state-grant-funding-for-keystone-
bridge/article 50df2ecf-0b18-54ad-af35-fac376eb316c.html  
 
Miscellaneous 



 
Pennlive: ‘We have to create something to share’: Native plant garden and sculpture park in central Pa. 
ready to open 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/04/we-have-to-create-something-to-share-native-plant-garden-
and-sculpture-park-in-central-pa-ready-to-open.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Silver Spring Township says it has no plans to acquire land from McCormick Farm for a 
road 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/silver-spring-township-says-it-has-no-plans-to-acquire-land-from-
mccormick-farm-for/article 7e1f93dd-8249-5035-a65d-bbd246bae248.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Tree ID project debuts Friday 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2021/04/tree-id-project-debuts-friday/ 
 
WJAC: Drug drop-off boxes, and how they help fight the epidemic 
https://wjactv.com/news/addicted-america/drug-drop-off-boxes-and-how-they-help-fight-the-epidemic  
 
WESA: Biden Administration Seeks To Build Trust And Diversity Among Federal Scientists 
https://www.wesa.fm/2021-04-30/biden-administration-seeks-to-build-trust-and-diversity-among-
federal-scientists 
 
WESA: Pittsburgh's 4 Big Nonprofits Contribute $115 Million Over 5 Years To Peduto's OnePGH Initiative 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2021-04-29/pittsburghs-4-big-nonprofits-contribute-115-
million-over-5-years-to-pedutos-onepgh-initiative  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: OnePGH plan receives $115M from UPMC, Highmark, CMU and Pitt 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/29/onepgh-plan-receives-115m.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Mayor's plan to raise $115M from Pittsburgh’s large, tax-exempt nonprofits 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2021/04/29/pittsburgh-mayor-bill-Peduto-
releases-OnePGH-plan-partnerships-contributions-nonprofits-housing-health-
education/stories/202104290155 
 
Allegheny Front: Q&A: Pittsburgh’s Mayoral Candidates Debate the City’s Environmental Challenges 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/pittsburgh-mayors-environment-2021-peduto-gainey-moreno-
thompson/ 
 
Beaver County Radio: PUC Offers Spring Storm Safety Tips: Residents Reminded to Report Outages, Use 
Caution During Severe Weather and Give Utility Crews Room to Work 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/puc-offers-spring-storm-safety-tips-residents-reminded-to-
report-outages-use-caution-during-severe-weather-and-give-utility-crews-room-to-work/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: U.S. Steel cancels upgrades to Mon Valley Works 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2021/04/30/us-steel-cancels-millions-in-upgrades-to-
mon.html  
 
Post-Gazette: U.S. Steel cancels plan for $1.5 billion Mon Valley Works upgrade 



https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2021/04/30/U-S-Steel-cancels-Mon-Valley-
Works-plant-upgrade-pittsburgh/stories/202104300104 


